
HCARES Meeting Notes 02/03/2007 
1. The meeting was held at the EMA building in Noblesville and started at 10:07 

AM by Steve Quear, WA9FTT. 
2. Eric Eilers, K9ZX, presented the Treasurer’s report.  We have $1198.45 in the 

treasury at this time.   We have paid for 2 years for Indiana State Business Entity 
Report for Non Profit organizations a sum of $12.24.  

3. The Larry Fawbush award was given to Jerry Hill, W9CZW.   
4. We discussed the current dues rate which is now $12.00 per year for an 

individual.  The club voted to keep the dues as they are at this time.  We could 
send a list to those that have not paid their dues.  The club voted not to send out a 
specific notice to those that has not paid their dues.  The Treasurer will send out a 
generalized notice on paying dues. 

5. There was a discussion of the membership committee issue.  The club discussed 
mailing lists. We discussed having a person in charge of get the programs for the 
rest of the year.   

6. Next month is Weather Spotter Training.  April and May are open for activities at 
this time.   

7. Sam Costa Run in coming up soon.   
8. The meeting was adjourned at 11:20 am 
9. Eric Eilers gave a talk on Digital Repeaters 
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